
 

This week in Beech Class… 

English 

We have continued to look at instructions in  

English this week.  The children have designed 

their own board games and have started to write 

clear instructions for  how to play them. This  

involved a lot of thinking and forward planning as 

they had to think of lots of different  

consequences for game events. 

Maths 

We have started to look at mass and capacity. 

The children have looked at measuring and read-

ing scales in grams and kilograms.  We have 

found that it helps to think of  the dial on scales 

as a curved number line. 

DT 

In DT the children had fun making cheese scones 

on Wednesday. They created their own recipe 

cards adding their  own extra ingredient. The  

options were tomato, garlic, ham, chilli and on-

ion. 
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STAR OF THE WEEK 

Sol 

For really great reading in class. 


